
Request for the Administration of Prescription Medication in School


[bookmark: _GoBack]School year 2018-2019               Please note, a new form must be completed each new school year.


Dear Parent/Guardian:

All students in Pennsylvania schools that require Prescription Medication or use of other medical equipment during the school day must have a Request for Medication Form completed yearly by their Physician and an Pupil Health Status Report completed yearly by the parent.

All Prescription Medication must be provided in the original labeled container with the correct date, dose and pharmacy information.  

State law prohibits the administration of Prescription Medication without the above forms being completed. 



Sincerely,
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Helene Bloch, RN, CSN
School Nurse- Awbury Campus
Phone:  267-774-4370  Ext:  1540
Fax:  215-657-7249
email:  acnursewissahickoncharter.org





		
Sue Morgan, RN
School Nurse- Fernhill Campus
Phone:  267-338-1020   Ext:4129
Fax:  267-338-1030
email:  fcnurse@wissahickoncharter.org
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Fernhill Campus 



Wissahickon Charter School



4700 G Wissahickon Avenue



Philadelphia, PA  19144



267.338.1020



wissahickoncharter.org



Awbury Campus



Wissahickon Charter School



815 E  Washington Lane



Philadelphia, PA  19138



267.774.4370











